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Date: 4 December 2021

H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai 

President of the National Assembly 

Kingdom of Thailand

Excellency,

On behalf o f the Committee Representing Pyidaungsu Hluttaw, the Myanmar 
People and on my own behalf, it is my great pleasure to extend my cordial 
felicitation and congratulation to you, Honourable Members and your friendly 
people, on the celebration of your National Day of the Kingdom of Thailand, 
December 5.

The Kingdom of Thailand and Myanmar have shared strong cooperation and a 
warm relationship for decades, since diplomatic relations of our inseparable 
neighbors were established. I am confident that our close relationship is built on 
a solid foundation of people-to-people ties o f increased understanding and 
cooperation between our parliament, people and countries.

On this day of celebration, I wish Your Excellency and the Thailand people, peace, 
health, prosperity, and happiness in the coming year.

Sincerely yours,

H.E. Mr. Aung Kyi Nyunt

Chairman of Committee Representing Pyidaungsu Hluttaw (CRPH) 

Myanmar

mailto:office@crphmyanmar.org

